
Expanded bus service to La Mola market
Friday, 19 August 2022 14:37

The Consell de Formentera is adding trips to and from the La Mola craft market on Wednesdays
and Sundays to encourage public transport use and in response to a request from the
association of La Mola market artisans.

  

Extended evening service starts Sunday 21 August, with the last bus leaving La Mola at
10.20pm.
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